MAY HIGHLIGHTS

Attendance currently stands at 93.04%. We understand that there has been lots of bugs and viruses making their way into school and we have increased hand washing, cleaning and ventilation as much as possible but some things are unavoidable. Let's hope our final term is a better one and germ-free.

Lots of children have enjoyed their termly outings. This term they have been visiting different cafes and modelling fantastic manners and social skills. They are an absolute credit to you all.

Vince McNicholas from Derwent Park Rangers is currently running our rugby after school club and the children are thoroughly enjoying this. Vince is a highly experience and passionate rugby coach and loves that he is introducing the sport to the children and encourages any parent/carer to look into other rugby clubs that they have available in the Fibrus stadium.

KS1 children have enjoyed visiting St Joseph's school for various sporting competitions and continue to do so throughout the term. We love that we can introduce lots of sports to the children.

The children had an amazing time on the balance bikes. Phil had an obstacle course set up for them and they all demonstrated lots of great coordination and communication skills. This is always a big hit with the children and we hope for Phil to join us again next year!

Our Year 2 children loved Hawse End and had an amazing time partaking in lots of activities such as canoeing and ghyll scrambling. This is always a fulfilling trip away and one that we are fortunate enough to spend with the children and see lots of new personalities and characters come to light in a new environment. We are so lucky to spend this time with them and make lots of memories. We cannot wait until our next adventure.

We had the pleasure of welcoming Fiona and Julie from Belvedere Dental Practice in to see the children and talk all about the importance of dental hygiene and good oral care in celebration of National Smile Month. They were also kind enough to gift all the children a goody bag to take home. We would like to congratulate the colouring competition winners which were chosen by Fiona and Julie!

























